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NOTE FROM THE DELEGATION OF ARGENTINA REQUESTING THE INCLUSION OF THE
ITEM “FOLLOW-UP ON THE INTER-AMERICAN PLAN FOR THE 
COORDINATION OF DISASTER PREVENTION AND RESPONSE AND HUMANITARIAN ASSISTANCE” AT THE NEXT MEETING OF THE 
INTER-AMERICAN COUNCIL FOR INTEGRAL DEVELOPMENT 
“2014 – Year of Homage to Admiral Guillermo Brown on the Bicentenary of the Battle of Montevideo”

Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic

to the Organization of American States

OEA 409

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States has the pleasure of addressing the Chair of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI) in relation to the Inter-American Plan for the Coordination of Disaster Prevention and Response and Humanitarian Assistance.



The Council is kindly requested to include an item on follow-up on the Inter-American Plan and presentation of the virtual tool at the next meeting of CIDI, scheduled for September 30 of this year. The presentation, which will be given by COMCA and DDS/SEDI, will last 30 to 40 minutes and will rely on PowerPoint presentations.

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States is grateful for the assistance rendered in this matter and avails itself of this occasion to convey to the Chair of CIDI assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., September 2, 2014

LHS
mrs
Chair of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI)
Organization of American States

cc: SEDI

Washington, D.C.
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